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Leave the Holidays to Us 

 
 

You have faced many challenges in life and your strength will carry you through. No matter how 

frightening your news sounds, and is, we believe in you and we believe you can do this. Each and 

every morning when you wake, it’s another step toward recovery and healing. Each and every 

night when you go to sleep, its another step toward strength and support as you rest and every 

nerve, every cell is working hard to recover, to heal, to repair. We believe in you and your ability 

to heal and go through your treatments and recover. We know you have courage. We know you 

are probably feeling overwhelmed, but we are here for you, we have faith in you, we are women 

of HOPE. Here at CT Women of HOPE, it is our goal to help you with your needs to the best of 

our abilities. 

 

Leave the Holidays to Us 

 

At CT Women of HOPE, we are passionate about ensuring families have a healthy and happy 

holiday. We strive to bring joy and HOPE in the holiday season to our ladies who are in treatment 

or who are diagnosed with ovarian cancer. We feel it is important to have hope and faith in the 

holiday season and to have less worry and stress. It is with honor and pleasure, that we deliver gift 

baskets and holiday gift help, such as gift cards and gifts for small children in the family during 

the holiday season to spread holiday cheer, as well as food baskets to bring a lovely holiday meal 

to the table.  

 

CT Women of HOPE 
860-481-0779  www.ctwomenofhope.org ctwomenofhope@gmail.com 

http://www.ctwomenofhope.org/

